
Dixon Middle School Parent Teacher Organization

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to you on behalf of the Dixon Middle School 

Parent Teacher Organization (PTO). We are reaching out to seek your support and partnership 

in enhancing the educational experience for our students.

At Dixon Middle School, we believe that fostering a strong community is integral to the 

success and well-being of our students. The PTO plays a crucial role in this mission by 

organizing events, funding essential programs, and providing resources that enrich the 

academic environment. However, none of this would be possible without the generosity of 

community partners like you.

We are currently planning our school year enrichment events, which aim to build community 

while adding enrichment to both teachers and students. Your sponsorship would help us 

cover the costs associated with these events, allowing us to create a memorable and 

impactful experience for our students and their families.

We offer several sponsorship levels, each with unique benefits to recognize your support:

We are also open to any donations to better align with your company's budget. Your 

contribution, whether financial or in-kind, will directly impact the students of Dixon Middle 

1.  Platinum Sponsor ($1,000+)
Prominent logo placement on event materials and school website
Recognition in PTO newsletters and social media
Complimentary booth space at events
Special acknowledgment during event announcements

2.  Gold Sponsor ($500-$999)
Logo placement on event materials and school website
Recognition in PTO newsletters and social media
Complimentary booth space at events

3.  Silver Sponsor ($250-$499)
Logo placement on event materials and school website
Recognition in PTO newsletters

4.  Bronze Sponsor ($100-$249)
Name listed on event materials and school website
Recognition in PTO newsletters



School and help us achieve our mission of fostering a supportive and enriching educational 

environment.

Thank you for considering this request. We are confident that with your support, we can make 

a significant difference in our students' lives. Please feel free to contact me if you have any 

questions or need further information.

Warm regards,

Kay Sears, President

DMSBulldogPTO@gmail.com 

Dixon Middle School Parent Teacher Organization

We look forward to the possibility of partnering with you and making a positive impact on our 

community together. Thank you for your time and consideration.


